'Jupiter' Learning Grid – Week 9 W/b 18th May Big Question: How do families take care of one another? (Our big question links to the whole school big question, but focuses on our family.)

			•	
Create a memory box for your time spent at home. Draw a picture of your family or put photos inside. Write down special things you have done as a family to look back at in the future.	Can you write down the names of the family members in your house? Are any of the letters the same? You might need to ask an adult to write them first for you to copy.	On your daily walk, look out for different signs all around you. Do you know what these signs mean?	Why don't you send a photo or a picture to a loved one that you have not seen for a while? You could post this on your daily walk or put it in the post box!	Tell a funny story with your family. Someone starts the story and each member of your house can add another bit to make a fun, creative story!
Why don't you draw a picture of all the members in your family? How many are there? How old are they? Can you write down how old they are too?	Create a 'superhero phonebook'! You could use photos of your family members to be the superheroes. Can you write down their phone numbers? Can you recognise the numbers?	Practice your counting skills. It could be up to 5/10 or beyond! Ask an adult or older sibling if you could phone or video call a member of your family to impress them with your counting!	Can you gather some of your family's shoes? Who has the largest shoe? Who has the smallest? Can you order them in size from small to large?	Count the steps in your house or outside on your daily walk. Ask a family member to say a number and walk up the correct amount. Can you walk up 3 more? Can you come back down 2 steps?
Talk to an older member of your family and ask them what games they used to play when they were little. Can you recreate these? Let us know some of your games on Facebook!	Can you and your family go on a bear hunt? Click on the link below and enjoy some fun family time. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KAT5NiWHFIU	On your daily walk, could you have a family sports? You could have a running race, hopping race or egg and spoon race!	Talk to your family about past family members and their job roles. Can you try and dress up like them? Send us some photo'swe would love to see and hear about what interesting roles your family members had.	Using chalks outside, why not ask your family members to lie down so you can draw around them to create a height chart. Who is the tallest? Ask someone nicely, if they could draw around you too!

Why don't you plant a seed for each member of your family and see who grows the fastest? Remember to water them and put them near sunlight! You could make a rainbow using different coloured handprints from everyone in your house. You could cut these out carefully too and display them on your window for others to see!

Think about your extended family and family friends. Talk to the people in your house about what makes them special to you. How do they care for you? How do you care for them?

You could make sock puppets representing members of your family. Please share photos of your creations on Facebook so we can see!

Do you have any old family photos you could get out to have a look at? You could look at these with the people in your house and talk about your memories.

Whole school challenge: Florence Nightingale was a nurse who looked after many patients a long time ago. When you feel unwell, your family looks after you. Can you look after someone in your family like Florence Nightingale did? You could wrap someone's arm or leg in bandages (using toilet paper) and make sure they lie down to rest. You might need to give them a drink and wipe their face with a cool damp facecloth. Feel free to share a photo of you caring for your 'patient' if you wish.